
 

 

 
 

 

 
Dear Residents, Families and Friends, 

Today, June 11th, we received notification the IDPH SIREN program has 
transitioned from providing daily emails to reporting updates on their website. 
Information can be viewed at https://www.dph.illinois.gov/news-pressrelease. 
The Carrington has not had an active resident case reported since May 15th and 
only one report of a staff member testing positive this month. 

As previously announced, we will be testing all Assisted Living (AL) and 
Memory Care (MC) residents as well as staff tomorrow. We will provide an 
update on when we expect to receive the results after the kits are received by 
IDPH. We are also offering a make-up date for staff on 6/18 to for staff who are 
unable to attend tomorrow. We very much appreciate IDPH providing the test 
kits to conduct this important testing. 

Per IDPH guidance, we continue to only admit essential visitors (including 
caregivers, hospice providers, therapy providers or a family member who 
provides direct care) to AL and MC areas. Please email 
ALMCquestions@thecarrington.com to schedule on-site outdoor meetings, 
virtual meetings, or to ask questions related to these areas of the community. 
On-site meetings can be scheduled Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays and Sundays 
between 1:30 and 4:30pm. 

We continue to follow the guidance of the CDC, IDPH and our Medical 
Team. Employees receive temperature screenings at the beginning of each shift 
and every four hours thereafter. All staff continue to wear masks. We have 
sanitizer stations throughout the community and each Department continues 
daily disinfecting routines. IL Residents sign out/in and receive temperature 
screenings. All visitors (including caregivers) entering the community are required 
to complete a CDC questionnaire, receive temperature screenings and wear 
masks, including while in the resident’s apartment. 

Please email residentquestions@thecarrington.com for general questions 
or comments. For department specific inquiries, please call 847-973-6262 and ask 
the Concierge to connect you to the appropriate extension. For COVID-related 
questions, I am available at 773-503-6852 or tom@thecarrington.com.  

 
Thomas W. Whitaker, Jr. MBA 

 Director of Financial Services  
The Carrington at Lincolnwood 
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